
www.monocounty.ca.gov/redistricting 

2021 VIRTUAL 

REDISTRICTING 

PUBLIC HEARINGS 
*Dates subject to change 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In line with the new 2020 Census data, 

Mono County supervisorial district 

boundaries will be reviewed for possible 

redrawing.  Community input is 

extremely important to the redistricting 

process, and residents are encouraged 

to participate.  Redistricting takes place 

every 10 years. 

 

Scan the QR Code to: 

● Learn the process 

● Attend a virtual meeting 

● Propose your own District 

● Provide feedback and input 

 

 

 

 

Community Conversation 

Thursday, October 7th, 5:30pm 
Via Zoom 

 
• Mono County will provide an overview 

of the redistricting process and launch 
the redistricting tool 

 

Virtual Public Hearing 

Tuesday, October 19th, 1:00 pm 
Via Zoom 

 
• First review of alternative maps 

 

Virtual Public Hearing 

Tuesday, November 2nd, 1:00 pm  
Via Zoom 

 
• Second review of alternative maps 

 

Virtual Public Hearing 

Monday, November 8th, 6:30pm  
Via Zoom 

 
• Third and final review of alternative 

maps 

    


